
   
 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING TO CONSIDER 

RATE INCREASE 
TWO RIVERS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Section 32-1-1001(2)(a), C.R.S., to the 
customers of the Two Rivers Metropolitan District (“District”) and all other interested 
persons that the Board of Directors of the District shall consider increasing the District’s 
water and sewer rates and infrastructure fee rate effective January 2024 at open public 
meeting to be held at 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 10th, 2023. These meetings will be 
held virtually via a Zoom Meeting. To join the meeting, please visit the following link or 
call one of the following phone numbers: 
 
Please click this URL to join the meeting: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84457690338?pwd=RGpKZ2luYUFuYWlqZUM5NERZVkZqUT09 
Meeting ID: 844 5769 0338 
Passcode: 441649 
Dial by your location 
1-719-359-4580 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that any interested party may appear at said 
time and place for the purpose of providing input, comments or objections to the Board 
regarding this matter.  Information regarding the possible rate increase may be obtained 
from the District’s accounting company, Marchetti & Weaver, LLC, 28 Second Street, 
Suite 213, Edwards, Colorado. 

Dated this 6th day of July, 2023. 

TWO RIVERS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
 

By:   Kendra Nicholson 
 Secretary to the District 
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